
 

COVID-19 UPDATE NO. 14 
Friday, 6 November 2020 

 

Dear Members, 

 

1. We are delighted to report the good news that there was no new 

positive COVID-19 case yesterday. 

 

2. The MOH has confirmed this morning that the results of the blood test 

that was done on 5 November 2020 from the first batch of 47 staff 

and caddies that were tested for COVID-19 on 28 October 2020 are 

all negative.  

 

We wish you a pleasant day and please stay safe. 
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